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The Mayor and City Council is saddened by the events that ultimately led to the Death of Dr. 
Nancy Shaw.  Dr. Shaw was a friend to the City, Lyons Police department, and Lyons Animal 
shelter.  The Lyons Police Department assisted by the Lyons Animal Control Division, Georgia 
Bureau of Investigation, and Lyons Public Works Department activity searched for the dogs 
responsible for the incident.   
 
On May 8, 2020, The Lyons Police identified and seized the dogs allegedly involved in the 
Thursday Morning death of Dr. Shaw.  The incident is still under investigation.  At this time, 
charges have not been brought on the owner of the dogs.   
 
The City would like to assure the Citizens of Lyons that the City has an adequate animal control 
ordinance and a competent Animal Control Division.  The City uses community policing to 
enforce its running at large regulations, and when compliance is not achieved, prosecutes 
offenders regularly.  The Lyons Animal Control Division encourages Citizens to abide by the 
Cities lease law and keep your pets under the level of control required by the law.   
 
 


